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PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                    27th July, 2021                                         Term 3  Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

JULY 

 27      P & C Meeting POSTPONED 

 

AUGUST 

4  Specsavers screening    
(Kindergarten) 

5/6     District Athletics 

(Dates to be announced) 

Book Fair  

Book Parade 

Assembly 

P & C Meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
       

Dear Parents, 
 

Well done to all the students who participated and proudly represented the 

school at the Athletics Carnival last Friday. We are still awaiting the final 

results.  

Work has started near the under-cover area on our new school amphithea-

tre. This will be a beautiful space for students to read, work or utilise at 

lunchtimes. We are looking forward to the completion of this over the com-

ing months.  

The books have arrived for our upcoming Book Fair which will occur in a 

few weeks. More information on how you can purchase books to support 

our school will be forthcoming. There will also be other activities, so keep 

an eye on the newsletter for more information. 

All staff have been conferencing with their class to establish goals in either 

Mathematics or Literacy. Students have been working hard to demonstrate 

their goal three times to their teacher in order to achieve it. Some students 

have already achieved one of their goals. Each week a few students will 

feature with their goal in the newsletter. Maybe you could ask your child 

what their goals are?  We have some very proud students!  

The P & C meeting will be held now in Week 4.  

Have a great week. 

Ms Catherine Secombe 

YEAR 6  

Reminder that application forms for high school are due back to our 
school office now! If this are NOT returned to the office by end of this 
week, it will be up to parents to return them to the high school. 

P & C NEWS 
For all canteen and school uniform purchases. 

https://myschoolconnect.com.au  

Reminder that there is NO canteen due to Covid restrictions until further 

notice.   

The monthly P & C meeting set for tonight has been postponed.        

 
 
 

 

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the school 

grounds please call the office 

first, then scan the QR code 

which are located at all gates 

and the office also.  

Congratulations to Knox, Lily, Isaac, William and Savannha achieving their goals this week. 



BOAT AWARDS 

   K/1  — Ryan & Emmett 
 

   1/2  — Michael & Jaicii  
 

   2/3 — Patrick & Cale 
 

                    3/4/5— Evie & Isabel 

 

                    5/6 —  Samantha & Tilly 

      BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

       Jade in 5/6 turns 12 on Saturday         
 
 
 

What’s Happening! 

                      What did you get up to over the weekend?  Do anything exciting, email your picture to school.  

 

 

Chair drumming with K/1 

K-2 had their own athletics carnival 

 last week. 

3-6 Athletics Carnival  


